
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Wed, 23 Dec 2015 10:12:21 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: Wilsey Park development Residents Opposed

From: shaulqueen [mailto:shaulqueen@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent: 23 December 2015 09:07
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Wilsey Park development Residents Opposed

 

Dear Planning St Edmundsbury Council firstly I find this tactical that we residents on the 
Chalkstone estate who will be badly effected with the proposed Great Wilsey Park plans for 
2,500 new homes.views are now asked for within days of dead line in completely out of order 
when most people including myself have tried to convey concerns in the past  but failed to be 
heard.We my husband and I feel this is wholly inappropriate developement .firstly 2,500 homes 
could potentially bring 10,000 new residents and Haverhill can not cope now infrastructure, 
healthcare ,town centre employment,transport,I haven't time to list how this plus another 
proposed build in Haverhill of 1,500 homes will destroy this town that is struggling with these 
issues.

We live on Millsfield way on the chalkstone estate.it was mentioned in the out line that facilities 
found on chalkstone estate such as shop fast food easy access from new site.

That would mean a potential of 5,000 vehicles travelling on roads Millsfields way and 
chalkstone way.nightmare our home is already suffering damage from traffic vibration and we 
suffer problems with noise .buses start at 05.16 and continues through to 00.35 gone midnight we 
suffer broken sleep the speed bumps don't slow buses and the speed bumps close to our house 
add to noise and vibration. Also the  traffic congestion in Haverhill is becoming worse .

Haverhill has suffered closure of a fantasic health facility the crown centre with thousands of 
new residents our now poor doctor surgeries over crowed are buckling and cannot cope with the 
population now and no signs of this improving any time soon.we have to travel over an hour by 
bus to hospital's. Employment we have lost jobs with more to come  as Sonofi reduce 45 posts 
and will be making more redundant in 2016 .the jobs to be created by this new build will a be a 
few mostly part time for child care .

I have conveyed my concerns fully in the past  and spoken to others who also agree it is a 
depressing worry that St Edmundsbury council seem to only want to meet government proposals 
for more new homes but it is far too many 200 maybe yours sincerely

 

Mr Mrs C Abbott 66,Ickleton Place,Haverhill,CB9 0AS

 



 

 

 

 

 

Sent from Samsung tablet


